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Prairie Star District

Annual Conference

Sunday morning offering
The Sunday morning offering will be split with the Unitarian Universalist Service Committee's response to the war in Iraq.  Posted on the UUSC website is the following statement:

The Unitarian Universalist Service Committee is deeply concerned about the loss of life, suffering and risk of serious human rights violations that will be a certain consequence of the war in Iraq. We believe that it is incumbent upon the international community to respond now in order to avert further suffering for the Iraqi people and others in the region. Consistent with our UU principles and the mission of UUSC, we are committed to responding to disasters like that in Iraq, especially when human rights are threatened. While we are not involved programmatically in this region, UUSC has the international connections needed to identify colleague agencies that have humanitarian relief expertise in this part of the world. UUSC will support the work of international relief organizations that are providing humanitarian aid in the form of food, medicines and supplies.

Many of our members and supporters have expressed a desire to contribute to the humanitarian relief effort, and we are accepting donations. All donations to the Iraq relief effort will be forwarded to an international organization or organizations on the grounds that are providing humanitarian relief.  If you wish to contribute to the relief effort in Iraq, please make your check payable to Iraq Relief Fund and mail to:

Iraq Relief Fund

Unitarian Universalist Service Committee

P.O. Box 845259

Boston, MA 02284-5259

Our thoughts and prayers are for the safe return of the courageous U.S. citizens on the front lines and for their families here at home, as well as the innocent Iraqi civilians whose lives have been placed in jeopardy. UUSC will place a light in its window to encourage a continuation of the global dialogue to bring the most rapid resolution possible to this crisis. We hope that you will do so as well. And we will monitor events in Iraq closely. Please visit our Web site for the complete UUSC statement on the war in Iraq (www.uusc.org/news/iraqstatement20030319.html) and for further information and regular updates (www.uusc.org/news/iraqupdate031003.html) about the situation in Iraq and responses to it. 

